
ENCOURAGING…EQUIPPING…EMPOWERING

From the Principals Desk
As I reflect on the last twelve or so
weeks, I can’t help but consider how
much each one of our lives has
changed. I think I have said before
that none of this has caught God by
surprise. Our current Scripture
memory passage includes Jeremiah
29:11

“For I know the thoughts that I think
toward you, saith the LORD, thoughts
of peace, and not of evil, to give you

an expected end.”

This promise of God was delivered at a particular time when God’s people
were in captivity and in a place of vulnerability. What a time for God to tell
them that He had plans to prosper them and not to harm them. Doesn’t it
make more sense to give into panic, nail biting and sleepless nights? Sounds
all too familiar. But God gives that promise to us when we are down, because
he wants us to believe and trust in His love, in his mercy, in the promise that
as we reset our lives we can have a new beginning with Him, knowing that He
is with us each step along the way. I pray that we will continue to trust in God
as face to face school continues to move back into place. Each of the staff is
thoroughly looking forward to having all of the students back in class.

I would like to once again thank both staff and parents, not forgetting
Grandparents, who worked so hard during this phase of remote learning.
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RETURN TO SCHOOL

As we head back to school, please note the following information:

● After careful consideration, it has been decided that there will be no
excursions, assemblies, and other large gatherings in Term 2. We are
adopting the protective measures outlined by the Australian Health
Protection Principal Committee (AHPPC) to ensure the safety and
wellbeing of our students, teachers, staff and families.

● We ask parents and carers to pay particular attention to the
requirement for adults to maintain physical distancing of 1.5 metres at
all times if you need to be on school grounds. Parents and carers
should not gather in areas around the school such as car parks, the
school office area, at the school gates and outside classrooms during
this time.

● Our school buses are continuing to operate, and will be running as
usual with the return of all students.   There is no requirement for
students to wear masks but they will be provided on the buses and can
be worn if requested by a parent.  Sanitiser is provided on the bus and
students will be encouraged to clean their hands when entering the
bus.

● It is essential that you keep your
child home from school if they are
unwell. In accordance with Victorian
Health Advice parents or carers of
any child showing signs of illness will
be asked to collect them
immediately from the school. Signs
of illness may include a cough,
runny/stuffy nose, fever, sore
throat, diarrhoea, and or vomiting.

● If any staff member or student
returns a temperature at or above
38.2C they will not be allowed to be
at school. We do have non-contact
temperature check facility if
required.

TERM TWO PLANNER *
Wednesday 15th April - Friday 26th

June

8 June  Queen’s Birthday Public
   Holiday - NO SCHOOL
9 June  ALL STUDENTS
   RETURN TO SCHOOL
17 June Report Writing Day - NO
   STUDENTS
22 June End of Term Excursion
   Day - AT SCHOOL

*  This Term Two planner is
subject to change.
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